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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

30th November 2018
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Concentration’.  Well done to the following children:

Reception Class: Yanis Abassi  Year 1: Oliver McGuiness-Brown
Year 2:  Benjamin Mawson

Year 3: Maddison Storey        Year 4:  Caleb Taylor      Year 5: Tallulah Cowan-Pickard 
Year 6:Katie Rudd
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 2 for best this week!

Dogs at the gate

Pets can play a huge part in the life of children and families and bring a lot of happiness. Please do remember though that some children and adults can be quite timid of unknown dogs.  If you do bring your dog on your walk to school please be considerate and do not tie it up at the school gates.  

Parking 

We have had several complaints from residents and parents about increased number of cars around the school gates and unsafe driving.  I would therefore, like to take this opportunity to seek everyone’s support in reducing the hazard for the children and our neighbours. Please park considerately and avoid parking across driveways or turning in the school gates, as none of us would wish to see a child injured.  Thank you.

Reception and Key Stage 1 morning procedures

Our infant yard is staffed from 8.45am each morning and the bell is rung at 8.50am when we expect children to line up around the circles on the playground.  To help us make this safer and smoother we ask that parents step back from the circle at this point and after 8.50am avoid talking to the staff on duty unless urgent.  Messages can be passed to teachers through the school office.

Mental Health in Schools 

NHS Digital have released the first data in 14 years about mental health in children and young people.  It shows that one in eight children are likely to suffer, which averages at three children per classroom.  Specific mental health issues are grouped into four broad categories: emotional, behavioral, hyperactivity and other less common disorders.  If you have concerns about your child, or want to learn more about why some children may behave differently to others, there is a useful survival kit for parents at https://youngminds.org.uk/find-help/for-parents/ 
**Christmas dates – tickets not yet available** 

· Wednesday 5th December – Christmas Film Club (Please purchase your ticket by Mon 3 Dec) 

· 2.30pm Thursday 6th December – CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

· Thursday 13th December – Christmas lunch 

· 9.30am Tuesday 18th December KS2 Christmas Nativity  /  5pm KS1 Christmas Nativity  

· 9.30am Wednesday 19th December KS1 Christmas Nativity  /  5pm KS2 Christmas Nativity  

· Friday 21st December – Christmas Jumper Day 
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